
Sunday Worship Services & Bible Study Schedule 

 9:00 a.m. The Classic Gathering, Sanctuary 
 10:05 a.m. Bible Study (all ages) 
 11:15 a.m. The Gathering, Great Hall 
  Arabic Baptist Church of Dallas, Fellowship Hall 
  Forest Community Church, The Foundry 
 2:30 p.m. Casa De Restauración, The Foundry 
 5:00 p.m. Brazilian American Baptist Church, Gathering Hall 

Church Financial Report Through December 1, 2019 

Last Year Giving YTD: $499,367 This Year Giving YTD: $437,065 

Events for December 8-15, 2019  
 

Sunday, December 8 Mission Christmas Night 

 1:00 p.m. Celebrate Christmas Orchestra Rehearsal, Sanctuary 

 4:00 p.m. Awana, Sanctuary/Children’s Building Upstairs  

 4:45 p.m. Student Choir Rehearsal, Sanctuary  

 5:30 p.m. Mission Christmas Potluck Dinner, Gym & Great Hall 

 6:30 p.m. Mission Christmas Caroling, Great Hall & Surrounding Neighborhood 

 

Tuesday, December 10 

       6:30 a.m. Men’s Prayer Breakfast, Offsite 

       6:30 p.m.  Discovery Bible Study, Offsite 

 

Wednesday, December 11 

 4:45 p.m. Wednesday Night meal, Great Hall 

       6:00 p.m.  Pastor’s Bible study, Great Hall 

  Children's Choirs, Children’s Building Upstairs   

 6:30 p.m. Sanctuary Choir & Orchestra Rehearsal, Sanctuary 

 7:15 p.m. Forge {Students}, Foundry  

 

Thursday, December 12 

      6:00 a.m. Mission Christmas Team Departs for the Valley 

 

Saturday, December 14 

      7:00 p.m. Celebrate Christmas, Sanctuary 

      8:00 p.m. Celebrate Christmas Reception, Gym 

 

Sunday, December 15  

 10:30 a.m. Celebrate Christmas, Sanctuary 

 2:00 p.m. Leadership Council, B201  

 4:00 p.m. Awana, Sanctuary/Children’s Building Upstairs  

 



Thank you for serving in Extended Teaching Care (ETC) TODAY -  

Classic Gathering – Elaine Wintory 

The Gathering – Maggie Bryant, Jennifer Hoskins and Gwen Eiland 

Welcome Team Serving Today 

Bill & Cathy Angell, Paul Burrow,  Anne Donaldson, Susanne Doublin, Rod & Darla 

Emerson, DeAnn Holcomb, Marsha Jackson, Danny & Lana Mayfield, Tommy & Melissa 

Shumate, Glenn & Sandy Strain, and Bruce Welsh 

Valley Pastors’ Gifts Delivery - The gift delivery team will leave for the Valley at 6:00 

a.m. (please be at the church at 5:30 a.m.) on Thursday morning, December 12, and 

return on Friday evening, December 13. While there our church will serve a meal to the 

pastors and their families, as well as distribute the gifts given by our church family.   

 

New Class Beginning in January - Backpacking Through the Wilderness of Grief:  This 

ten- week study is designed to help those who have experienced the death of a loved 

one understand their grief and find healing. The class will be facilitated by Johnny 

Taylor, Chaplain, Spiritual Care & Support Services, UT Southwestern Medical Center. 

Classes will be held on Sunday mornings, January 5 - March 8, from 10:05-11:05 a.m. 

in the North Gathering Hall. An accompanying Support Group will be held on 

Wednesday evenings, January 8 - March 11, from 6:00-7:00 p.m. also in the North 

Gathering Hall.  Register: tommys@fbcplano.org; kristieo@fbcplano.org; 972-424-8551 

 

Women’s Bible Study - Thursday Women’s Bible Study starts January 9, 9:30-11:30 
a.m., in B201.  Join us for this 6-Session study:  Entrusted, a study in 2 Timothy by Beth 
Moore.  Study Description - God has a plan for you.  He has entrusted you with the 
gospel message and has gifted you to carry it to the furthest reaches of this planet.  
He’s calling you to be His mighty servant, willing to face whatever difficulty you 
encounter as you carry out His mission. Study Guides will be available for purchase at 
the first session for $15.00.  Childcare is available.  

DECEMBER 29 
Family Worship Service - 10:30 a.m., Sanctuary 

 
 

Worship in ONE combined service!                                                                   

Sunday School will NOT meet on this day.  

NO childcare will be available.   

DECEMBER 22 
 Regular Sunday Morning Schedule 

 

 

NO evening activities 

JANUARY 5 
Regular Sunday Morning & Evening Schedule  

DECEMBER 24 
 Christmas Eve Candles & Carols Service 

 
 

Family-Friendly Worship Services  

4:00 p.m. & 6:00 p.m., Sanctuary 

 * * Church Offices will be closed December 24, 2019-  January 2, 2020. * * 

In an emergency, please call  214-704-2416 

HOLIDAY SCHEDULE 

End-of-Year Giving - Gifts to First Baptist Plano, including budget giving and Church 

on a Hill pledge commitments, must be received in the Church Office or postmarked 

by midnight, December 31, in order to receive credit for the 2019 tax year. Please 

note that the Church Office will be closed December 24, 2019 - January 2, 2020. A 

secure drop-box is available at the main office door and is monitored daily.  

 

Giving Opportunities - In addition to giving through the drop-box and offering plate 

during the worship services, you may also give through the following: 

 Online - Go to http://www.fbcplano.org/aboutonlinegiving/ for instructions and 

links.  There are separate instructions for church members and non-members. 

 Text - Send the message FBCPLANO in your text messaging app to phone number 

73256 and follow the prompts.   

 ChurchLife App – Choose Giving on the drop-down menu under People and 

Calendar.  (This is for church members only.) 


